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The Resiliency Committee met earlier this week and welcomed two new members. 
 
I am happy to report that we received word from DEMA that they will cover the $3000 cost of 
the additional work added to the York Road flood mitigation study. (Council approved this cost 
at its February 2024 workshop.) They are also providing an additional $500 to offset 
administrative costs. 
 
In even better news, we received this notice last week from DEMA, regarding the BRIC Grant 
application for a Flood Mitigation Project for Cat Hill: 
Your project was officially “identified for further review”. This is a soft approval, essentially stating the 
project has passed all of its final checks and review processes for FEMA. Officially approval occurs once 
we have the approval documentation from FEMA. This is also the time that, if FEMA had additional 
questions or thoughts, they’d ask for clarification if applicable. Either way, this is fantastic!!  
 
The team from AECOM continues working on the York Road flood mitigation project. Invoices 
have been received for work completed through the end of May. In June, the planned wetland 
delineation survey was completed. 
 
  
Respectfully submitted, 
Edie Dondero, Chairperson 
   


